
Dear Mrs. Sabine and Mr. Tim 

 

Tashi Delek. We read your email. Thank you very much for giving such a great news to our Khari 
Family on this new year 2019. We are very happy. Thank you very much for great support. We also 
want to say Thank you very much to 'Cent for help e.V' for granted to support to build rooms for our 
seven young nuns. 

 

Regarding the nun rooms construction process, Before in 2018 we already talk with engineer about 
the nuns room project. At that time we made plan to build the nun room on April. This year we will 
talk again with the engineer and decide the time and planning. When everything will fix then send 
you nuns room construction timetable. 

 

End of the 2018, 31st December is very 
lucky and special to our Khari family. We 
are very happy that we got great 
opportunities to offer Tenshuk to His 
Holiness the 14th Dalai Lama. Tenshuk 
was gone very well. Below i attach the 
Tenshuk photos. Now, His Holiness the 
14th Dalai Lama teaching was finished. 

But some other Rinpoche's start the 
teaching to our nuns and many other nuns, 
monks are attend his teaching. its very 
important and useful for our life. 

 

 

 

His Eminence Khari Rinpoche, our nuns and myself would like to say many many thank you for both 
of you and all the members of Schwetzinger Tibethilfe e.V for supporting and kindness to Khari 
Gonpa. 

 

Thank You, with warm regards, 

 

Geshe Tenzin Dhargyal 

Managing Director 

Khari Nunnery 


